



TSO PROVIDES SUPPORT

The Parent Teacher Student Organization provided communication lines between the school, parents, and students. Membership was open to all parents of students attending CPA. The members elected one representative who had the full voting power on the board of directors. This years representative was Mike Davenport. The organization sponsored many fund raising activities under the supervision of President Celeste Stone. Other officers included Mrs. Kathy Futch, Secretary, and Mrs. Sloan Rowe, Treasurer. Some of the activities sponsored were the Halloween Carnival, a chicken bog supper, holiday bazaar and bake sales. Money acquired from these activities was given to the school for the lower school roofing fund, the major project of the organization this year. The PTSO met on the last Monday of each month to discuss upcoming events. Some of the meetings focused on drug awareness. Each member paid a \$10.00 fee for which carpet was purchased for the rainy day room in the lower school building.

Arts, crafts, were sold for profit during Christmas Bazaar

A new event held by the PTSO was the Christmas bazaar. A craft room was made available so work could begin on this project in August. Most donations were made by students' mothers and were sold for a reasonable price.







Amanda Morrisey shows her new friend "Bozo" the clown all the fun and games at the Halloween Carnival. This annual event is fun for the entire community.



Drinks and other refreshments were on hand for Grandparents' Night (a chance for Grandparents to meet their Grandchildren's CPA family). Grandparents also attended school on Valentine's Day to spend class time with their grandchildren.